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2 3

NEWS
NOBLE



NOBLE NEWS • VOLUME VIII • OCTOBER - NOVEMBER 2011 • ISSUE VI2 3

message from the potentate

Nobles and Ladies,

As most of you already know, your graceful Potentate fell at the 
last gun show and cracked two ribs and broke his left arm. I 
appreciate all the well wishes. Everything is getting better, but 
when you’re old it takes a while.

We had another great Ceremonial in July. There were 18 scheduled 
to be initiated, but only 13 came. The others will hopefully be at 
the October cold sands class. We welcome all the new Shriners 
and their families. I hope we see all of them at our meetings and 
functions.

Our Margaretville Party was not well attended, but everyone 
there had a great time. If you don’t participate you miss out on a 
lot of fun and fellowship.

The Circus was really fun this year. The kids, and the adults, had 
a great time. This year’s show was a little different than last years, 
and if Stan has it in 2012 it should be even bigger and better.

Very few attended the Southeastern in Louisville this year. I 
didn’t get to make it because of my old broken up body, but 
CR Stan and the other Reps represented us well. Next year the 
Southeastern will be in New Orleans. Make your plans now; it 
should be a lot of fun.

Buckmasters was a big success for us this year. CR Stan had some 
good salesmen selling those Gun Giveaway tickets. Even without 
the Hooters Girls we sold $4,500 worth of tickets during those 
three days. I hope everyone else is selling tickets and turning the 
money in so we can get it deposited and be able to pay for the 
guns.

Be sure to check the calendars in the Noble and make your plans 
to participate. We still have a lot going on and need you to 
participate.

As always, if Kay or I can help you with anything, please call.

Yours in the Faith,
Flayvous Ray, P.P., Potentate

flayvous ray, p.p.
potentate
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FROM THE divan

stan smith,
chief rabban

Greetings Nobles,

There are a few fundraising 
events that have done very well 
so far this year.  The Alcazar 
Shrine Circus was well attended 
and the profit to the Temple will 
exceed that of last year.  Thanks 

to all who helped make it a success.   

Our Sportsman’s Giveaway ticket sales netted a good 
profit at the annual Buckmasters Expo. Thanks to 
the volunteers who worked the three day event.  The 
Sportsman’s Giveaway may be over by the time this 
issue is received, however, we are hoping for another 
great year.   

People were hauling peanuts away from the Crenshaw 
County peanut boil by the car load again this year.  
Those guys worked hard to cook and sell twenty-five 
tons of peanuts.  Their contribution to the Alcazar 
Temple is greatly appreciated.

The Southeastern Shrine Association held in Louisville, 
Kentucky was not a big attraction for the Nobles of 
Alcazar this year.  The Divan/Representatives who 
attended were honored to have the Nomads come and 
drive us in the parade.  Plan to put your party hats on 
because the SESA will be in New Orleans, Louisiana 
next year.  The parade will be in the French Quarter and 
it would be great to see some Alcazar vehicles there.

Our Fall Ceremonial will be Saturday the 22nd of 
October.  At this point in time we only have five 
candidates.  We have had two great classes prior to this 
one and it would be wonderful to match the number 
of new Nobles we have created so far this year.  The 
Imperial Potentate is offering a special incentive for top 
line signers.  All top line signers are entitled to receive 
a special lapel pin in recognition of their efforts to 
increase membership.  

Other events of interest to round out the year are:
The Pike County Fair – October 11th – 15th 
Iron Bowl Party – November 25th 

paul b. mann,
assistant rabban

Temple Christmas Party – December 3rd
Children’s Christmas Party – December 4th

One can tell by these dates that the holiday season is 
coming soon. I hope that everyone has safe travels to 
Temple and family events during this time.

Yours in the Faith,     
Stan Smith, Chief Rabban

Greetings,

We would like to introduce 
Noble Chad Ogletree as the 
new Editor-in-Chief of the 
Alcazar Shrine Noble News.  
He was a unanimous choice 
of your elected Divan and will 

be our focal point for all future Noble News inputs.  
Noble Ogletree has obtained a Bachelor’s in Business 
Administration from Ashworth College and earned 
his Master’s Degree in Safety and Health with a 
concentration in Environmental Management from 
Columbia Southern University. He has been a master 
mason for 6 years and a Shriner for 5 years. Noble 
Ogletree is a gifted writer – he is a viable asset to the 
Alcazar Shrine family.  Please join with us in welcoming 
Noble Chad Ogletree as our new Editor-in-Chief.

We owe a lot of thanks to a lot of outstanding Nobles 
and Ladies.  So, we want to thank all the Bingo workers 
for their continuous support of the Alcazar Shrine 
Bingo program.  The kitchen is staffed by a unit or 
group each week and we’d like to extend a warm thank 
you to each of these fine organizations.  They are the 
Camel Riders, Fire Chiefs, and Daughters of the Nile, 
Legion of Honor and the Shrine Ladies who work the 
kitchen.  A special thank you is hereby extended to all 
who make bingo a large success.

We have several upcoming events left this year, and we’d 
like to encourage the Nobility to come be with us in a 
strong show of support.  We have worked very hard 
to host some special events this year and the overall 
attendance has been less than desired.  While we have a 
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Greetings Nobles,

Fall is soon here and your Shrine 
Center and Divan have been very 
busy.  The Sock Hop was a lot of 
fun. We appreciate Noble Rick 
Boyett for securing the DJ for the 
Sock Hop. Thank you for all the 
tube socks.  We will send them 

soon to Greenville Shriners’ Hospital for Children. They 
always come in handy for our patients who have casts 
after surgery.  It was good to see those of you who were 
able to be at the last bi-monthly meeting. The Autauga 
County Shrine Club’s “Shrine Bowl” was very successful. 
Congratulations Nobles on a job well done.  I am sorry 
I was unable to go to the Peanut Boil in Luverne, but I 
understand that it was quite successful.  These Shriners 
are hard workers who make this annual project a great 
success.  The Camel Riders had a very successful yard 
sale on the hill a few weeks ago.  I understand that some 
of the funds may be used to purchase a new commercial 
stove for the kitchen.  Other projects from other areas 
are also appreciated.  It takes all of us to make Alcazar 
successful. 

The Sportsman's Giveaway will soon be here. Many 
of you have been very active in selling tickets and 
encouraging others to sell or buy tickets.  Many of us 
worked at the Buckmasters Show.  Many tickets were 
sold over that weekend.  Time is running out so if you 
have tickets and money to turn in don’t wait, do it 
today.

The end of October will be our Oktoberfest celebration.  
Noble Jimmy Wiggins and his committee have been 
hard at work for several weeks now.  It promises to 
be an authentic German event.  Beer, German music, 
decorations and food are planned (so I hear).

It will not be long before the holidays.  I hope to be able 
to visit many of the clubs and units before we have our 
annual meeting and election of officers.  So until I see 
you have a wonderful fall! 

Yours in the Faith,
Ernie Lollar, Oriental Guide
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FROM THE divan

Al smith,
High Priest & Prophet

ernie lollar,
oriental guide

I extend a hardy thanks to each 
Noble and Lady that purchased 
Alcazar Circus tickets to become 
a Circus Dad.  Your generosity 
transformed the hearts and 
faces of 1200+ that attended the 
performances.  This is what being 
a Shriner is about.  I would like 

to thank all the Nobles and Ladies that participated in 
the Sportsman's Giveaway.  If each Noble purchased or 
sold a book of three tickets, the guns could be paid for.  
If 100 Nobles sold 2 Sponsorship Packages, a profit of 
$ 60,000 would be realized for Alcazar Shrine.  Nobles, 
I extend this challenge to each of you in the years to 
come.  Thanks to each Noble that helped to make 
Buckmasters a successful sales event for the Sportsman's 
Giveaway.  We are looking forward to the October 
Ceremonial.  It’s not too late to bring in a partition.  
Remember the one plus one program.  Thanks for your 
support for Alcazar Shrine.

Yours in the Faith,
Al Smith, High Priest & Prophet

few future events left on the schedule it would be great 
to see an increased support from our clubs and units.  
Please make an effort to be with us for the Sportsman's 
Giveaway, Oktorberfest, the Iron Bowl, the Christmas 
Party and most of all the Kids Christmas Party on 
December 4, 2011.          

No man ever stood so tall, 
as when he stooped to help a child.

Please remember to support your Blue Lodge!

Yours in the Faith,
Paul B. Mann, Assistant Rabban

continued from previous page

There will be no 
Friday Date Nights for the 

remainder of the year.  
Please check your calendars.
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from the divan

Allen Daniels,
Recorder

•SUNSHINE HEATING & 
AIR (Kevin Keel)
•CONSTRUCTION 

SERVICES, LLC (Johnny Jones)
•MICHAEL COX
•TIGERS KWIK STOP (Mike McCullers)
•WIREGRASS SHRINE CLUB
•WIREGRASS KITCHEN & LADIES AUXILIARY
•COLLECTORS & SHOOTERS COMPAY, LLC 
(Allen Daniels) 4
•FLAYVOUS RAY, POTENTATE

Greeting Nobles,

By the time you receive this 
newsletter the Sportsman's 
Giveaway has come and gone.  
If this fundraiser turns out to 
be a success, then Alcazar will 
have had a successful financial 

year. This will be good news for the Nobles of Alcazar 
who have worked diligently in this endeavor. Under 
this year’s leadership, Alcazar has turned around the 
declining revenue problem.  It now looks like Alcazar 
will not have to use any Temple equity in order to meet 
the obligations of Alcazar.  This makes me very proud as 
the Treasurer of Alcazar.

All of the Temple and Clubs insurance policies are now 
under one major policy, which save costs, and could be 
an additional saving in the future for Alcazar. The temple 
utilities have been reduced in cost by conservation.  This 
year’s Potentate has made some bold moves in saving, 
in regards to reimbursement, of travel expenses for 
representatives and the Divan.  As you can see, this is 
just a sample of the savings that is going on at Alcazar.

On the revenue side, the rentals are just fantastic this 
year.  Customer-friendly Noble Danny Lockwood has 
stepped up to the plate and is doing a superb job. The 
circus revenue this year was impressive, and has the 
possibility to do even better in the coming years. Our 
clubs in their fundraisers seem to be doing very well this 
year, and we trust they will support the Temple in its 
fundraisers as we go forward.  We do need more support 
from our Nobles in the Temple fundraising activities, 
like bingo and other functions.  I urge every Noble as 
you attend our bi-monthly meetings to ask questions 
about your Temple finances.  

Each Noble should know how much revenue is needed 
to operate our Temple, and especially the cost of our 
Temple operations.  Your Temple finance reports are no 
longer on the EXCEL program, but are reported in the 
Peachtree accounting system.  That means when a deposit 
of money is made in the bank and recorded, the deposit 

jimmy wiggins,
treasurer

flows immediately into the budget.  The same applies 
when a check is written for expense.  So at any given time, 
I can readily explain to any Noble any questions that 
may arise.  I do believe that when a Noble understands 
the financial position of the Temple and knows how the 
Temple money is being spent, it becomes much easier to 
get workers for Temple fundraising activities.  As your 
Treasurer, I have an open door policy to any questions 
that you may have in regards to our Temple finances, 
and welcome your response. 
	

Yours in the faith,      						    
Jimmy Wiggins, Treasurer

recorder's report:  
2011 sportsman's 

GIVEAWAY
gun SPONSORS

Allen Daniels, Recorder, 334-279-9174
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GGreetings from 
the Ladies’ 
Corner,

Well, summer is 
officially over, and 
the children are 
back in school.  
There were many 
great Shrine 
functions this year.  The year is not over and there are 
still some great things to come.

Saturday, October 22, 2011, 9:30 am (CST) is the 
date for the Fall Ceremonial.  The ceremonial will be 
open to family and friends. The men do an excellent 
job with this session.  The Alcazar Brass Band will play 
some great tunes! Please try to come and experience the 
performance of the ritual.

Something new this year is the Oktoberfest.  Everyone 
needs to come out and enjoy the fun on Saturday, 
October 29, at 7 pm (CST).  You are sure to have a great 
evening. There is an Iron Bowl party in the planning for 
November.  There will be more information to come. 

Among the activities in December are the Awards Night 
and Temple Christmas Party on Saturday, December 3, 
at 6:30 pm (CST).  The Children’s Christmas Party will 
be on Sunday, December 4, from 2-5 pm (CST).  You 
are sure to see Santa there.

We are looking forward to seeing you!

Esperanza Smith
Chief Rabban’s Lady

6 7

ladies' corner, classified ads

CornerLadies' 
Did you know 

that you can recognize 
or memorialize your Shriner, 
Lady or special friend with a 

Granite Plaque displayed on the 
wall of the Shrine Center forever? 
The cost for a personalized plaque 
is only $125.00. Shrine, Daughters 
of the Nile and Masonic emblems 
are all available at your request. 

Allow at least one month for order 
and engraving. All proceeds are 

for General Fund purposes.  
Contact the Shrine office to 

place your order.

1937 FARMALL F20 TRACTOR, FA91189. 
COMPLETELY RESTORED TO LIKE NEW 
CONDITION, RUNS GREAT. $4,700 CALL 
334/409-2162.

C L A S S I F I E D  A D S

8’ X 16’ DECKOVER 10K BUMPERPULL 
TRAILOR, WITH DOVE TAIL AND 3 CHAINUP 
RAMPS. 15” 6 LUG MOUNTED SPARE TIRE. 
ELECTRIC BRAKES. TUBULAR STEEL 
RAILS. USED 3 TIMES. COST $4,000 WILL 
SELL FOR $2,700. CALL 334/409-2162.

TWO EACH COMMERCIAL STOVES FOR 
SALE, $300.00 EACH.

ALCAZAR B INGO
7 P .M . Each Tuesday

Come P lay or Come He lp
Vo l u nteers Needed !

Ca l l the Recorder ’s Off i ce
(334 )  279-9174
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club & unit news

For the past several months, Geneva County Shriners 
have been busy selling tickets for its second gun raffle.  
On May 3, 2011, the Club held its drawing for a 
Condor by Stoeger, single trigger over-and-under 20 
gage shotgun.  Judy Royals of Geneva, Alabama, was 
the winner.  Geneva County Shriners would like to 
thank everyone who supported the club by purchasing 
tickets.

Shriners support 29 hospitals in the United States 
that care for handicapped and burned children 
at absolutely no cost to their families.  Part of this 
support includes transporting these children and their 
parents to and from hospitals for surgeries, treatment, 
and various other appointments.  Geneva County is 
proud to be a part and be able to contribute to this 
important cause.  

For more information on the Shriners Hospitals for 
Children or if you know a child that could benefit 
from their services, please leave a message at the 
Geneva County Shrine Club at (334) 248-6806, email 
genevashriners@yahoo.com, or contact any Shriner.

8 9

GENEVA COUNTY SHRINE CLUB 
PRESENTS GUN

BI-MONTHLY  MEETING  notice

Official Call of the Potentate

Notice is hereby given that a Bi-Monthly 
MEETING of Alcazar Shrine will be held at the 
time and place shown below for the purpose of 
conducting any business as may come before 

the Temple

2011 Dues Card required for admission.

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2011
DECEMBER 9, 2011 (Elections)

JANUARY 13, 2012 
(Installation of Officers)

7:30 P.M. CT

The Red Fez 
Alcazar Shrine Center

555 East Blvd
Montgomery, Alabama
Office: 334-279-9174

Refreshments following the meeting

Flayvous Ray, Potentate Allen Daniels, Recorder
Attest:Pictured:  Geneva County Shrine Club Vice President 

John Ward presenting gun to raffle winner Judy Royals.

Alcazar Legion of Honor is a unit of honorably 
discharged veterans.  If you have served your country 
and want to be a part of this unit, contact Terry 
Wofford, (334) 224-2150 or the Recorder’s office at 
(334) 279-9174.

LEGION OF HONOR

Attention Alcazar Veterans!

Don't forget!  You can view an all-color Noble News 
online at alcazarshriners.com.
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club & unit news
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AUTAUGA COUNTY 2011 SHRINE BOWL

Members of the Autauga County Shrine Club (ACSC) 
pose for a picture with Prattville’s Mayor Bill Gillespie 
prior to the annual “2011 Shrine Bowl” between 
Prattville High School and Stanhope Elmore High 
School.  In the second photo, Mr. Richard Dennis, 
the principal of Prattville High School, attempts to get 
the trophy before the game is played.  Sergeant Skip 
Tallmage, of the Prattville Police department (who is 
also a Shriner), and Noble Al Reid, Autauga County 
Shrine Club President, stop Mr. Richard Dennis from 
taking the trophy early. Prattville High School won the 
game on September 2, 2011, by a score of 34 to 7, and 
is now in possession the coveted “2011 Shrine Bowl” 
trophy, until their next game in 2012.

From Left to Right:  Al Reid, President ACSC, Richard 
Dennis, Principal Prattville High School, Sergeant Skip 

Tallmage of the Prattville Police Department

Members of the Autauga County Shrine Club with 
Mayor Bill Gillespie in the middle
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casc gun show november 5 & 6 fall ceremonial

10 11
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casc gun show november 5 & 6 fall ceremonial

10 11

The Alcazar Shrine will be holding its Fall Ceremony for new and aspiring Shriners 
on October 22, 2011.  The initiation ceremonial will be held at the 
Alcazar Shrine Center, and will begin at 10:30 A.M. Central Time.  

All candidates are asked to be at the Shrine Center at 9:00 A.M.
The Ceremonial is open, so wives are invited to attend.

Dress is casual (no shorts).  All Nobles should wear their Fez.

There will be a New Nobles Fezzing Ceremony at the end of the initiation 
open to all Shriners and their invited guests.

Applicants must be in good standing with their Blue Lodge and be current.  
The application fee will be $165 and will include the candidates 2012 dues, 

but does not include the applicants Fez.

Entering the Shrine is a just and honorable step in life whereby everyone benefits, 
especially the children.  Please contact Allen Daniels, Alcazar Recorder, at 

334-279-9174 or your local Shrine Club for more information.

Alcazar Shrine

presents

No Man Ever Stood So Tall 
As When He Stooped To Help A Child In Need

fall CEREMONIAL FOR 
NEW SHRINERS 

THE POTENTATE AND DIVAN
by order of 
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meeting, december 9th

NOTICE OF STATED MEETING

In accordance with Alcazar Bylaws a stated meeting 
is hereby called for the purpose of electing the 

following positions for the year 2012:

Meeting Date: Friday December 9, 2011
Meeting Time: 7:30 pm CST

Meeting Location: Alcazar Shrine Red Fez

*All Clubs and Units will be dark on this date*
2011 or 2012 dues card will be required for 

admission to the meeting
Fez is requested

*No other business than that listed above may be transacted*

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

9.

10.

11.

12.
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In December 2010, fire 
broke out in DJ Brown’s 
family home in West Vi-
riginia. DJ rushed inside 
to rescue his sister and 
the family dogs - un-
aware they had already 
escaped. 

DJ sustained a 90 per-
cent burn injury, so se-
vere that he was imme-
diately transferred to 
Shriners Hospitals for 
Children® — Cincinnati. 

“In many hospitals and only until recently, children with this extensive of a burn 
injury would not have survived,” said Richard Kagan, M.D., chief of staff.  

“Our reputation speaks for itself,” said Debbie Harrell, RN, MSN, director of pro-
fessional relations at the hospital. “We recognize that it is not an easy decision 
for families to travel to Cincinnati for burn care. We see patients from 22 states, 
and I can honestly say families are satisfied with their decision to come here for 
expert pediatric burn care.” 

Especially important are the support services provided after the burn injury. 
Together, the experts at the hospital address all aspects of a patient’s physi-
cal and emotional needs and develop a comprehensive, individualized reha-
bilitation plan for each child. 

Recognizing the importance of support for burn survivors, the hospital is co-
hosting the 2011 Phoenix Society’s World Burn Congress in Cincinnati. More 
than 800 burn survivors, their families, and others celebrated the important 
work done by the Phoenix Society. For more than 30 years, the society has 
worked with survivors, families, healthcare professionals, the fire industry 
and donors to support burn recovery, improve the quality of burn care, and 
prevent burn injuries. 

Pioneering Burn Treatment Saves Teen
All Care and Services are Provided Regardless of the Patients’ Ability to Pay

NEWS from Cincinnati

Non-emergency & Non-burn Patient Information
513-872-6240 or helpachild@shrinenet.org 

Emergency Patient Referrals
866-947-7840

If you know a child we can help, please call:

shrinershospitalsforchildren.org 

 

BURN CARE
 Burn injuries
 Inhalation injuries
 Burn reconstruction & rehabilitation

PLASTICS & RECONSTRUCTIVE
CONDITIONS
 Congenital ear deformities
 Congenital hairy nevus (large birthmarks)

 Cleft lip and palate
 Brachial plexus injuries

    (nerve damage affecting upper extremities)

 Congenital hand malformations
 Gynecomastia

 (abnormal breast development in teenage boys) 

 Congenital breast deformities
 Hidradenitis (chronic sweat gland disorder)

 Post trauma deformities
    (treadmill injuries, dog bites, lawnmower accidents) 

COMPLEX WOUND &
SKIN CONDITIONS
 Purpura Fulminans
 Necrotizing skin infections &

 Necrotizing Fasciitis
 Stevens-Johnson Syndrome
 Toxic Epidermal Necrolysis
 Port wine stains

Conditions Treated at 
the Cincinnati Hospital 

“Survivors are often faced with the challenge of burn scars and a change in their appearance,” said Donna Mc-
Cartney, co-chair for the meeting and a social worker at the hospital. “One of the many messages taken from the 
gathering is that even though your physical appearance may have changed on the outside, it does not change the 
person you are on the inside.“ 
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Brass Band 7pm
Wiregrass SC 7pm

Bingo Keystone Kops
Phenix City SC 
7pm EDT
Geneva SC 6pm

Camel Riders 7pm
Valley SC 7pm EDT
Lake Martin SC 7pm

Brass Band 7pm Bingo
Firechiefs 6:30pm

Hillbilly's 7pm Directors Staff
DOER SC 7pm
Troy SC 7pm

Brass Band 7pm
Crenshaw CO SC 7pm

Bingo Phenix City SC 
7pm EDT

Brass Band 7pm

Brass Band 7pm

Bingo 6pm
Autauga County SC 
6:30pm

Covington Co SC 
6pm
DON Ceremonial
DOER SC 7pm

Oktoberfest 7pm

Legion of Honor 
10am

Fall Ceremonial 
Cold Sands Only
9:30 am

30

October 2O11
Sportsman's
 Giveaway

DATE NIGHT
CANCELLED
RED FEZ RENTED31

Saturday, December 3, 2011

6:30 PM @ the Alcazar Shrine Temple
holiday attire, fez, coat & tie requested
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  2011

Kids Christmas 
Party 2-5pm

Brass Band 7pm
Wiregrass SC 7pm

Bingo Keystone Kops
Phenix City SC 
7pm EDT
Geneva SC 6pm

Directors Staff
DOER SC 7pm
Troy SC 7pm

Brass Band 7pm Bingo
Firechiefs 6:30pm

Hillbilly's 7pm

Brass Band 7pm
Crenshaw CO SC 7pm

Bingo Phenix City SC 
7pm EDT

Brass Band 7pm Bingo 6pm
Autauga County SC 
6:30pm

Legion of Honor 
10am

Camel RIders 7pm
Valley SC 7pm EDT
Lake Martin SC 
7pm

Awards Night & 
Christmas Party
6:30pm

Covington CO SC 
6pm
DON Session
DOER SC 7pm

31

Temple Meeting
ELECTIONS
7:30pm

November 2O11

December 2O11

CASC Gun Show Brass Band 7pm
Wiregrass SC 7pm

Bingo
Firechiefs 6:30pm

Hillbilly's 7pm
DIVAN MEETING 
6pm

Directors Staff
DOER SC 7pm
Troy SC 7pm

Brass Band 7pm Bingo Phenix City SC 
7pm EDT

Brass Band 7pm
Wiregrass SC 7pm

Bingo
Autauga County 
SC 6:30pm

Iron Bowl
Time TBD

Brass Band 7pm Bingo

CASC Gun Show
(Set Up)

Camel RIders 7pm
Valley SC 7pm EDT
Lake Martin SC 
7pm

CASC Gun Show

Covington CO SC 
6pm
DON Session
DOER SC 7pm

Legion of Honor 
6pm
Temple Meeting
7:30pm

Bingo Keystone Kops
Phenix City SC 
7pm EDT
Geneva SC 6pm
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Oktoberfest

Cash 
bar with draft 

beer until keg runs 
dry!  Come enjoy the food 
and dance the night away!

Red Fez, 7:00 pm
$25.00 per couple 

or $15.00 per person

• G
er

man
 Food • L

ive Band • Door Prizes • 50/50 Ticket Sale •


